
DEAR PASTOR AND PRAYING FRIENDS, 
 
Greetings from Thailand! As we reflect on the past few 
months since our arrival in February, we are filled with 
gratitude for your unwavering support and prayers. 
Here's a summary of what's been happening in our 
ministry: 
 
Since our arrival, we've been diligently searching for our 
new home in Korat. We're thrilled to share that we've 
found the perfect place to settle down and continue our 
ministry in Thailand.

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD TO THE NEXT FEW WEEKS:

  Amanda will be attending a ladies retreat in Bangkok this 

week, seeking spiritual refreshment and fellowship with 
other women in ministry.

  Wat is scheduled to attend an annual meeting with the 

Fellowship of Baptist Churches in Thailand the week after, 
providing an opportunity to connect with fellow pastors and 
leaders.

  We are also preparing to move to our new home in Korat 

in mid-April, trusting in God's provision and guidance as we 
embark on this new chapter.

 

AS WE PRESS FORWARD IN OUR MINISTRY, WE ASK FOR YOUR CONTINUED PRAYERS: 
•  Pray for the souls to be saved and hearts to be open to the Gospel in Thailand.

•  Pray for wisdom and discernment as we lay the foundation for a new church in Korat.

•  Pray for smooth transitions and fruitful ministry opportunities in the days ahead.


Thank you once again for your faithful partnership in advancing God's Kingdom in Thailand. We 
are grateful for your support and encouragement. 
 
In Christ,

 The Dasantads  
Your Church Planting Missionaries in Thailand
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“Hear me, O LORD, hear me, that this people may know that thou art the LORD God, and that thou hast turn their heart back again.” 1 Kings 18:37


